View this email in your browser



14th March 2024

Dear Member

Riccardo "Rico" F. Borsari 15 September 1944 – 23 February 2024

We are deeply sorry to announce that Rico Borsari unexpectedly passed away on 23 February 2024.

Rico became a Life Member in 1969 and shortly thereafter persuaded his childhood friend Franco Gansser (with whom he went to boarding school), to try the Cresta Run instead of skiing. Back then, Franco believed that only Englishmen were allowed to ride the Cresta...

Rico was an enthusiastic Cresta rider and Dracula guest in the 1970s and 1980s. He was a decent rider from Junction and Top and luckily survived apparently unharmed one of the rare falls in Rise. In 1976, he finished runner-up in The Harjes Cartier Silver Chip and proudly brought home the beautiful brooch.

In the past few years, Rico occasionally joined the Cresta Classic Car Event driving one of his beloved Alfa Romeos and enjoying the company of his Cresta friends.

Our condolences go to Rico's children Marco and Roberta Borsari, his ex-wife Irène, his daughter-in-law Sabine and his brother-in-law Hans Niedermann.





Tilly MacDonald

London Membership Secretary, SMTC Ltd Corriechoille Lodge Spean Bridge Inverness-shire PH34 4EY United Kingdom tilly.macdonald@cresta-run.com



Clubhouse (season only): +41 (0) 81 833 3112

M: +44 7805 569 547

St Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd ("SMTC Ltd") is a private company limited by guarantee registered in England at 10 Queen Street Place, London EC4R 1AG. Company Number 12519149.





Copyright © 2024 St Moritz Tobogganing Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

